

STATE OF WASHINGTON GAMBLING COMMISSION

"Protecting the Public by Ensuring that Gambling is Legal and Honest"

December 21, 2006

Cindy Knowlton Progressive Gaming 920 Pilot Road Las Vegas, NV 89119

RE: Coin Spot Sensor Version 5.12

Dear Ms. Knowlton:

We recently conducted a review of your Coin Spot Sensor Version 5.12.

We have determined that the above indicated submission is compliant with the rules and laws for gambling equipment in the state of Washington. If there are any changes in the software or firmware it must be resubmitted to the Washington State Gambling Commission for re-evaluation.

Please be advised this approval is contingent on the manufacturer's description of the activity and current rules and laws that govern gambling in the state of Washington. The Gambling Commission reserves the right to investigate and re-evaluate the above listed equipment if it is determined that such review is required to ensure compliance.

Thank you for your cooperation during this process. We appreciate your desire to comply with our regulations. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (360) 486-3512.

Sincerely,

Dave Trujillo Assistant Director

Licensing Operations Division